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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
  

 
There were three odor reports in the month of June. They will be discussed in the next 
section. 
 
DEP inspected the plant on June 3, 2008. The inspectors, Joe Shepherd and David Burns, 
were satisfied with the operation of the facility. We have not received a written report 
from their office. 
 
Pump station #5 had a catastrophic failure of pump #1 when a beach towel came through 
the pump and caused the shaft to snap in two pieces. When we tried to change to pump 
#2 it was found to have a bad motor. The motor on pump #1 was damaged in the failure 
so the spare motor which was on site was installed and the other two sent out for repair. 
A new shaft, mechanical seal, and shaft sleeve have been purchased, the shaft has been 
balanced and the pump will be reinstalled the week of July 14. 
 
Work on aeration tanks 2 & 4 has taken place. The concrete has been repaired and the old 
gates have been removed. We are awaiting the fabrication of new gates with actuators 
which will be installed when they arrive in August. This work is being performed as a 
capital item. 
 
Chemical feed to the pump stations has been initiated. This will add chemicals to the 
collection system for corrosion control. 
 
The rotating sludge thickener was repaired. New wheels for the unit to rotate on and a 
new drive chain were installed. 
 
A spare motor for station #3 which was ordered in February has arrived on site. This was 
a capital purchase.   
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